Dear Parents,

Hello, my name is Mark Beidle. I have the honor and privilege returning to work one day per week (Monday) at your child's school. I work for Catholic Family Services School Partnership Program CFS-SPP. I provide grant funded (meaning: it is already paid for) counseling services through the SPP program. My therapeutic services are available to help solve and resolve students' emotional issues that may hinder: behavioral compliance, prosocial or academic functioning. I am interested in helping your student(s) effectively and efficiently transform barriers into positive results; to the point of being noticed by you. I am so pleased to team up with the very talented and committed educators, staff and administrators of Assumption Parish School of Mattese. I am humbled to be part of such a tradition of promoting academic and spiritual excellence within the School and Community of Assumption Catholic Church of Mattese.

Peace be with you.

Sincerely,

Mark Beidle MSW, LCSW

mbeidle@ccstl.org

(314) 520-3502

Referral and Consent forms for your child/student to receive CFS-SPP services can be acquired through the School's main office or by contacting me.